
 
Independent University, Bangladesh 

 

NOTICE 
 

Dated: 15 May 2019                       Registrar   
 

RFID Cards for Summer 2019  
 

New students (Undergraduate) 
of Summer 2019 semester 
(2nd intake) are requested to 
collect RFID cards from Office 
of the Registrar on Thursday, 
16th May from 10am-3pm. 
 
 

 


